
May 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Year 9 Wimbledon Visit 2024

Following this week’s meeting, I am writing to remind you of some key information regarding this visit.

Useful resources provided at the meeting
Information Booklet
Information Evening Presentation

I will write to you again during the w/b Monday 24 June 2024 with final details regarding timings and other key
information that you may require.

If you have any questions about any of the information above, please do not hesitate to contact me -

r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr R Solk

Curriculum Team Leader: Physical Education

Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc
Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB

(01937) 833466 ¦ www.tgs.starmat.uk

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iiZ913vW5PRw7wNdHWYthfqkhLQ2b5RY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fQ22qbtnBEf1hODDH26VeQKHitrhxWNj/view?usp=sharing
mailto:r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk
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